
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 
 

 

 

Greetings, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to visit the New Bedford Public Schools website. Please 

consider this a personal invitation to explore our site and learn more about our schools 

and resources. 

 

We are committed to providing the highest quality learning experience for all our 

students, in every school, in every class, every day. 

 

As we work to increase our communication to the whole community, we invite you to 

follow us on Twitter @NBPublicSchools and Facebook @NewBedfordPublicSchools to 

learn of the exciting things occurring in our schools each day. 

 

New Bedford Public Schools has been proudly serving the community for more than 200 

years. As always, if you have any suggestions, concerns or kudos, please feel free to 

contact us and share. 

 

Proudly, 

 

 
Andrew B. O’Leary, MA, CAGS 

Superintendent New Bedford Public Schools 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


